
 

To all Families, Students, Alumni and Friends of St. Thomas Aquinas 

Regional High School, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that the Regional Education Committee 

announce the retirement from teaching and the position of Vice Principal 

of Mr. Chris Campbell, or more lovingly known as Mr. C. 

After 41 years at STA, 8 years as a full-time teacher, 31 years as a Vice 

Principal and 2 years as Principal, Mr. C has decided to take some 

ALOHA time.  All is not lost, Mr. C will be staying on part time at STA 

as an academic advisor and a teacher’s mentor. 

 

At the same time, we are happy to announce the hiring of Mr. Joseph 

Galat as the new Vice Principal. Many of you will know Mr. Galat as a 

teacher at STA for the past 24 years, where in addition to teaching he 

has held the positions of Academic Counsellor and Department Head. 

Mr. Galat holds a Bachelor of Art in Geography, Bachelor of Education 

and a Master’s degree of Education Technology.  

 

Michael Coyne, Chairperson 

St. Thomas Aquinas Regional Education Committee 


